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Dear Mr Orton,  
 

APPROVAL GIVEN UNDER REGULATION 31(4)(A) OF THE WATER SUPPLY (WATER QUALITY) 
REGULATIONS 2016 SI No 614 (AS AMENDED) & THE WATER SUPPLY (WATER QUALITY) 

REGULATIONS 2018 SI No 647 (W.121) 
 

We are pleased to enclose the “Product Approval Confirmation” for your product for use in England 
and Wales. The Drinking Water Inspectorate advises both the Secretary of State for Environment, 
Food and Rural Affairs (DEFRA), and the Welsh Ministers (collectively referred to as “the Authorities”) 
on the approval of products used in the provision of public water supplies.  
 
This approval is given on the basis that there is no objection on health grounds to the use of this 
product in the provision of public water supplies. Approval does not include consideration of fitness 
for purpose of the product, and cannot be taken as a favourable assessment of the performance or 
technical merits of it.  This approval relates only to the product described in the “Product Approval 
Confirmation” when it is used in accordance with the “Conditions of use and approval” specified in 
that document; failure to comply with these or any other condition of approval could lead to 
revocation of approval. This approval is valid for 5 years. 
 
You are not authorised to use either the Inspectorate’s logo or that of DEFRA in advertisements of any 
other literature relating to the approved product.  Since this approval is given by the Authorities, you 
should not refer to approval by the Drinking Water Inspectorate.  Advice on acceptable claims for 
your approved product is given on our website - http://dwi.defra.gov.uk/drinking-water-
products/faqs/FAQ2.pdf . 
 
Finally it is important that you complete, sign and return the enclosed “Acknowledgement of 
Receipt of Product Approval Confirmation and Conditions of Use” as soon as possible, since we 
cannot add your product to the “List of Approved Products for use in Public Water Supply in the 
United Kingdom” until this is received.  Upon receipt full details of your product will be passed to 
the Scottish Government and the Department for Regional Development, Northern Ireland, so that 
they can review your product for approval in their respective parts of the United Kingdom. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Brenda Caymen 
Inspector  
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